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MINUTES  

Kati Valtonen presented the objectives for the day and the NELLIP project. 
Hannele Nevalampi presented the Erasmus+ programme and answered to the questions. 

 
The participants were divided in two smaller groups and the groups work on the issues:  

 What is quality in (language) projects? 

 What is the importance of innovations for an excellent project? 

 Why do we need networks? What is their significance for the project? 
 

The group work started before the lunch break and continued after it till the Skype meeting. Before the 
Skype meeting we had 15 minutes to put the results together and to compare the main outcomes and 
key ideas. The results were very much alike between the groups. We also compared the results with 
those from the two previous workshops. The main ideas were always more or less the same. 

 
The meeting with our Romanian partner Prosperase went pretty well, but in general I could say that the 
Skype meetings have not been very useful for the group. No deep conversation can be realized and 
sometimes the connections are not working very well, so the workshops could have been even more 
efficient without the Skype meetings. Sometimes it was also difficult to get the volunteers to present the 
outcomes. In that case we solved the problem by naming someone from Omnia to take care of the 
speaking. However, some English teachers were very eager to practice their skills in an authentic 
situation. 

 
We finished the workshop by Kati’s presentation of the ELL procedures in Finland, with the help of our 
NA’s slided from the previous workshops. We also had some slides to give further thinking and ideas for 
the participants (like SMART etc.). 

 
 

 


